

The council of the Town of Danville met in regular session with the following members present: Mark McClure, Mayor

Councilmen: Bill Mullins II, Mark Snow, Tony Carrico, and Ronald Nelson.

Tony Carrico made the motion to review the budget revision (FY 25, Fund 01, Rev 3). Bill Mullins seconded, and the vote was passed unanimously.

The council discussed receiving a letter from Lipitor for State AG lawsuit of \$5,000.00

Ronald Nelson made the motion to approve \$400.00 donation to Non-Profit organization Madison Middle School Girls basketball program. Mark Snow seconded the motion, and the vote was passed unanimously.

Mark Snow made the motion to pass all current bills. Ronald Nelson seconded the motion and the vote was unanimous.

Bill Mullins made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Mark Snow seconded the motion and vote was unanimous.

Anthony Carrico, Pro Tem

Recorder/Treasurer

Mark A. McClure,

Mayor